
Members, 

For effective preventive maintenance, all members should be disconnecting 
and inspecting connections at a minimum of once per year. We will include 

this action in your annual vessel seaworthiness check. 

Please inform our Maintenance Team, Mike Stone, Ray Saunders 
or Dave Foote at  321-494-7453, Tue - Sat, 9 am - 4 pm or 

via e-mail @ pafbmanateecovemarina@gmail.com
when you intend to stop by, a marina member should be present

in order to remove corrosion.
Please e-mail Mike, Ray or Dave if you would like our maintenance staff to 

check your shore tie for you.
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